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Malta and North Africa 
The Parkers pastored a UPC in California for eleven years.  In the 

late 1990s they were called of the Lord to pioneer a new work in 

Malta and were appointed in 2000 as missionaries.  Their 

appointment was expanded in 2006 to include the North African 

countries of Morocco, Algeria, Tunisia and Libya.  Outreach to 

Morocco has been a focus for years, with several teams of men 

and ladies going regularly.  Outreaches have also taken place in 

Libya and Tunisia.  Bro. Parker was appointed to fill the Area 

Coordinator position vacated by Gary Reed, who recently retired. 

The area covered in this appointment includes more than twenty 

nations in North Africa, the Mediterranean area, the Middle East, 

and the Gulf States.      
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